
  

 

Private & Confidential 
 
26th March 2024  
 
Deputy Brendan Griffin TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare St, Dublin 2 
 
PQ Number: 53309/23 
 
Dear Deputy Griffin, 
 
PQ Question:  

To ask the Minister for Health if the shortage of car parking spaces at University Hospital Kerry will be addressed;  
if there is a plan to do this; how many extra parking spaces will be created; if the anticipated cost of the  
project is known if a timeline for delivery of the project exists; and if he will make a Statement on the matter.  
-Brendan Griffin. 

  
A scoping exercise is underway to maximise the provision of parking in UHK which does not conflict with the 
planned, orderly development of the campus. Monies have been earmarked to provide these additional 
parking spaces in 2024, the exact quantum of which will be established shortly, with tranches of these 
additional (interim) parking spaces being provided over the calendar year.  

 
I trust this response is to your satisfaction; should you have any further queries however, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 _____________________ 
 Mary Fitzgerald  
 General Manager  
 University Hospital Kerry 

 


